
  

 

 
 
 

September 2025 
 

 
Welcome to Year 4 

 
Welcome back, Year 4! We are really looking forward to a wonderful year of learning together. 

 
Cantley Buckenham 

Miss Goodwin and Miss Taylor 
Mrs Casey and Mrs Taylor 

Mrs Saterlay 
Mrs Caffell 

 
 

PE Days 
Cantley 

Tuesday 
Wednesday Please ensure that you have the correct PE uniform. 

Black shorts, plain black tracksuit bottoms + house team 
coloured t-shirt. Black plimsoles and trainers. PE Days 

Buckenham 
Monday 
Friday 

Uniform 
White shirt, tie and jumper/ cardigan. Black trousers or skirt 

and tights.  Black footwear. 
Summer – summer dresses or skirt/shorts. 

How to contact the class teacher: 
Discuss concerns on the playground after school or leave a 

message with the office for the teacher to call back at a 
convenient time. 

 
Children in Year 4 are expected to read their book every day for 20 minutes. This can be their AR 
book or a book they’ve chosen from the library or our class reading corner.  
Please record their reading in reading records.  
We are using bronze, silver and gold bookmarks to reward reading at home and working 
together as a class to get the highest percentage of reading engagement.  
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Our topics for this half term 
 

English Charlie and the Chocolate Factory and Gut Garden 
Reading Escape from Pompeii and The Iron Man 

Maths Place Value, reasoning with large numbers, addition and subtraction 
Science The Human digestive system 
History The Romans 

Computing The Internet 
Music How does music bring us together? 

PE Health and Fitness 
French Fruits 

RE Sikhs: How does Guru Nanak inspire Sikh’s today? 
Art Creating ceramic tiles 

 
We are very lucky to also be having ukulele lessons up until Christmas on a Monday afternoon 
and in November we are being visited by a Roman soldier as part of our History topic. 

BUCKENHAM 
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